
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:  IEHP – Global Quality P4P PCP Participants 

From:   IEHP – Quality Programs 

Date:  October 15, 2021 

Subject: CANCELLED (and will be rescheduled): 2021 Global Quality P4P 

Update Meeting for PCPs 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) will be cancelling the virtual  
2021 Global Quality P4P (GQ P4P) Update Meeting originally scheduled for Primary Care Physicians 
(PCPs) on October 27th, 2021.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience and look forward to meeting with you soon to discuss these important topics.  
 
Once rescheduled, another blast fax will be sent with a new link to RSVP. 

 

If you have any questions please email PSAdminAssistants@iehp.org, attention: Merlin Gildo and Brittany 
Bryant.  

 
As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at:  
www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondences 

 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at (909) 890-2054 
or (866) 223-4347. 
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